
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER - DECEMBER 2018

OUR LAST CLASS FOR THIS YEAR WILL BE ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2018
CLASSES RESUME ON THURSDAY, JANUARY 3. 2019

CHRISTMAS PAGEANT PRACTCE:
PRACTICE IS ON SATURDAY, DECEMBER 8TH AND SATURDAY, DECEMBER 15TH FROM 10:00AM TO 
12:00PM. PARTICIPANTS MUST ATTTEND BOTH PRACTICES.

CHRISTMAS PAGEANT:
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2018 AT 2:00PM IN THE PARISH HALL. ALL ARE WELCOME! PLEASE 
BRING A DESSERT TO SHARE. WE WILL HAVE A VISIT FROM A VERY SPECIAL GUEST.

8TH GRADE:
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2018 – 10:30AM MASS, MR. MERTZ’S CLASS WILL BE ASSISTING WITH 
THIS MASS. PARENT’S ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND.

8TH GRADE:
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2018 – YOUTH GROUP CHRISTMAS PARTY AT 5:00PM. CHILDREN ARE 
ASKED TO BRING A GIFT WITH A VALUE OF $8 - $10 (WRAPPED).  WE WILL BE DOING A 
CHRISTMAS GIFT SWAP, SERVICE PROJECT AND CHRISTMAS DINNER. IF YOUR CHILD IS PLANNING 
ON ATTENDING PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE BY SUNDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2018 TO RESPOND.

8TH GRADE REMINDER:
ALL 8TH GRADE PAPERWORK IS DUE IN THE OFFICE BY TUESDAY, JANUARY 8, 2019.
THIS INCLUDES: INFORMATION SHEET, CERTIFICATE OF ELIGIBILITY, SAINT REPORT, SERVICE 
HOURS AND ROBE FORMS (FOR SIZING).

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY:
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 23, 2018 AT THE 10:30AM MASS. ALL CHILDREN WHO HAVE NOT YET MADE 
THEIR FIRST HOLY COMMUNION ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND. 

CHRISTMAS EVE MASS: 5:00PM (UPSTAIRS AND DOWNSTAIRS
CHRISTMAS DAY MASSES: 9:00AM – 10:30AM AND 12:00PM

WISHING YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A HAPPY AND BLESSED CHRISTMAS
AND A HAPPY AND HEALTHY NEW YEAR!


